
San Jose Nisei Bowling Association Meeting 
February 8, 2010 
4th Street Bowl 

 
Meeting called to order by President Vince Itatani at 7:00pm 
 
Board members present: 
President: Vince Itatani   
Men’s VP: Brandon Hirata 
Women’s VP: Karen Jeung 

Treasurer: Frank Lum 
Secretary:  Lindsey Wong  

 
JANBA Rep:  Lynnie Itatani, Vince Itatani, TJ Yanuska, Jody Kawamura (NP) 
   
League Representatives Present: (NP)=Not Present     
Nikkei Mixed Fours: Dick Horio 
                                   Reiko Yagi 
                                   Naomi Tomisaka 
Yu-Ai Kai:                  Sayo Togami (NP) 
   John Shigemoto 
                                   George Uyeda 

725 Mixed Scratch:   Kristi Kawano (NP) 
Nisei Juniors   Yosh Hiraki 
Tues. Sansei Mixed:  Dale Ando 
Weds. Sansei Mixed: Dale Ando 
4th St. Mixed Trios      Yosh Hiraki 
4th St. Tues. Trios       Ozzie Shimada 
 

  
 
Review of Minutes: 
Motion by Naomi, Seconded by Reiko. 
 
Treasurers Report 
Transferred $3489.79 from Tournament Account to Association Account to make tournament 
account $5000. Wrote check to Yu-Ai Kai from Bento and towel sales for $200. 
Current Account Balances as of 1/31/10: Association Acct. $8965.11, Tournament Acct. 
$5000, JANBA Acct. $8000 (unchanged), Total for all accounts $21965.11 
Motion by Dale, Seconded by Yosh 
 
Nisei Juniors 
Bake Sale Feb 6-7, made $100+, Sent in Entries for Juniors for Pepsi 
 
New Business 

• Federation Database working on it. Letter to previous/current members of Fed, 
explaining changes. Next meeting March 6th at Serra Bowl. 

 
Old Business 

• Association Banquet Dates suggested June 5 or 12, 2010. Yosh working on price 
quote, same menu items.  

 
• Senior No-Tap Mixed Team Event, four person team, maybe 2 squads. Possible date 

end of April. Look at lineage, cost to enter. Vince to follow up. 
 

• Discussed purchasing laptop computer for our tournament data entry. Karen to check 
with Glenn Wada about computer purchased. TJ will look into obtaining gently used 
computers from his work and software needs.  

 
 



 
JANBA 2010 Meeting 

• Topic of opening eligibility to JANBA to non-nisei, who are part of a Nisei league. 
Passioned reasoning for leaving the rules the same from previous presidents and long 
time members. Addressed decline in participation and we offered suggestions but all 
ideas were shot down. A few vocal board members were outspoken against any 
changes and rest of Board followed suit. Board also passed motion to not talk about 
any changes that San Jose brought up for at least 3 years.  San Jose put a bid in for 
2012 contingent on some rule changes, but since none of the changes were accepted, 
we rescinded the bid.  

• San Jose Board discussed hosting the event in 2012, voted to not considering hosting. 
Vince will write letter to JANBA Board President. 

• Fuzzy Shimada tournament date set for October 2 – 3, 2010. Will consider moving 
Senior No-Tap to October 16, 2010. 

• Lindsey brought up email discussion list, for Board and League Reps checking to see 
if all received. 

 
 
Next meeting: 
Monday, March 15, 2010 at 7:00pm 4th Street Bowl 
 
Motion to adjourn by Frank seconded by Reiko. 
 
 
 
Minutes submitted by Lindsey Wong, Secretary. 
 
 
Action Items: 
 
Yosh work on reservation dates for Association Banquet and menu pricing 

Vince will write letter to JANBA Board President regarding JANBA 2012 and San Jose’s 
decision not to host 

Karen to check with Glenn Wada about computer purchased. TJ will look into obtaining gently 
used computers from his work and software needs.  

 


